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MARGARET OSMER-McQUADE 
Vice President 
Director of Programs 

May 29, 1990 

His Excellency Patricio Aylwin Azocar 
President of Chile 
Palacio de la Moneda 
Santiago, Chile 

Your Excellency: 

Thank you for your letter of April 4, in response to our invitation to 
you to address the members of the Council on Foreign Relations at a meeting in 
the near future. We appreciate your interest in addressing the Council upon 
your next visit to the United States. Should you plan to be in New York for 
the General Assembly of the United Nations in the fall, we would be pleased to 
set a date for such an occasion during that visit. 

I look forward to welcoming you back to the Council and hope for an 
early and favorable reply. 

Margaret Osmer McQuade 
Vice President 
Director of Meetings 
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